Subject: The Towers, Dartmouth Park Avenue

Hi,

| am a tenant at The Towers, on Dartmouth Park Avenue. | have viewed the planning permission applied
for: 2023/1001/P as shown on your website, regarding fencing being placed around The Towers. | have
lived at The Towers for over a decade and have enjoyed living here until the last few years. This is due to a
large amount of drug dealers and addicts meeting in the grounds to trade and partake in drugs. This has
resulted in my children having to ask to get past drug dealers standing directly outside our front door, used
needles, excrement and mess being left everywhere, bikes being stolen from our sheds and daily antisocial
behaviour.

| would be so, so, grateful if these plans could be approved as soon as possible so my family and | can feel
safe again in our own home.

Kind regards,
Alice

| have copied in Keir Stamer into this email as this is a case | raised with them previously (Case Ref:
KS7080)




